Vinny,

The following pictures were taken during my tour of Vietnam from 3/69 – 2/70.  I was in Golf 2/1, 1st Platoon, Bravo Squad.  Enjoy posting them.  
Tom

Glen (Tom) Bertrand

2487046  Semper Fi

368 County Route 2

Ogdensburg, NY 13669

315-375-8416

gtb123@hughes.net
Hi Vin,
 

I'm not sure the photo number you are referring to but, if you take a look at the pic of the Vietnam Memorial statue that I will send as an attachment to this email, you will notice that I am on the left, Ed Padilla in the middle, and then Steve Susavilla on the far right.  If you tell me the pic file number or name, I'll check on that one. < P1010710.JPG >
 

 

----- Original Message ----- 

From: Vin@FirstMarines.org 

To: gtb123@hughes.net 

Sent: Saturday, December 01, 2007 12:44 PM

Subject: Re: CD - 2nd Bn 1st Marines -


Dear Tom,

Just got back from the Post Office and picked
up your CD... One question. In the pictures on
the DC Mall who is that with you? Want to add
his name to the posted pictures...  

I will have your 70 pictures up within a week.
Will give you a heads up so you can review them
and let me know of any changes before I place a
link for them, for our members to view...

Semper Fi, Vinnie... 

